APPROVED JANUARY 17, 2023
Agate Creek Preserve Homeowners Association
MINUTES OF THE ORGANIZATION MEETING OF THE EXECTIVE BOARD
NOVEMBER 16, 2022
The organizational Meeting of the Agate Creek Preserve Homeowners Association Executive Board (the “Board”) was on due notice called and held beginning at 4:15p.m. on Wednesday, November 16, 2022 by Zoom conference call. 
Rick Dowden, President of the Association, served as Chair and Sue Swain, Secretary of the Association, served as Secretary of the meeting.  Members present were Russ Atha, Allison Johnson, Anne Krieg, Mary Romick, Sue Swain and Rick Dowden. Members absent: none. 
The Chair announced that as all members were present and thus there was a quorum and the meeting was duly organized. 
As the first order of business the Chair noted the necessity of electing officers for the ensuing year. Following discussion and on motion duly made, seconded and unanimously adopted it was: 

Resolved that the following be and they hereby are elected to the office set opposite their names to serve in such capacity for the ensuing year and until their successors shall have been duly elected and qualify:

President: Rick Dowden

Vice President: Russ Atha

Secretary: Sue Swain

Treasurer: Anne Krieg

The Chair then suggested that a date be set for the next meeting of the Board and it was agreed that that date would be January 17, 2023 at 3:00pm and that the meeting should be held in the conference room of Alpine Bank, Steamboat Springs, CO. 

There being no further business to come before the meeting it was duly adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted,
Sue Swain

Secretary
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